
OCPL Librarian III Retreat 
 

The library would like to request funds from the Board of Trustees to hold a retreat for Librarian 3 staff 

and other managers who could benefit from a day of training. The retreat will take place at the Salt City 

Market in October, and feature training on storytelling and advocacy, emotional management, county 

employee relations procedures, and DEI topics. This is a full day of workshops which includes breakfast 

and lunch catered by the Syracuse Cooperative Market inside Salt City. Staff who attend will benefit by 

sharing a day of learning with each other and bringing practical skills back to their branches in their 

everyday work. We are requesting a total of $1,000 to fund room rental and catering for 25 staff 

members to attend the retreat. 


